
5th September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Welcome back to the new term! We are very excited to be able to offer a variety of clubs again! Please find below 
information about the clubs on offer for the Autumn term.  Due to RAAC we are limited to certain clubs, however this 
will be reviewed as soon as possible. 

 
After School/Morning Clubs 

 

PE clubs will change on a termly basis based on the children’s choices and upcoming events/competitions. Class 
teachers will be providing a variety of clubs this year to provide wider opportunities for the children, so please look 
out to see which exciting clubs will be available. 

 

Please indicate on the attached form, by ticking the box on the right-hand side of each table, if your child would like 
to attend any of the provided clubs. They can choose as many as they wish. All clubs are free of charge. The clubs have 
limited spaces so they will be allocated on a first come, first served basis, which will include a range of children within 
each appropriate year group. 

 

Please complete by returning the attached form to class teachers by Thursday 7th September 2023 
 

On Friday 8th September 2023 you will receive a text notifying you of the clubs your child has been allocated. If you 
do not receive a text to say your child has been allocated a place this half term, they will have been placed on the 
waiting list and receive priority next half term. Clubs will begin on Monday 11th September 2023. 
 
Please check Dojo for cancellations or changes to clubs. We will be continuing the school aim to develop children’s 
pride in their self/learning and part of this is for the children to show commitment in their learning and development. 
Therefore, once children sign up to a club we expect them to attend regularly unless there are any unforeseen 
circumstances. If your child misses sessions on a regular basis, unfortunately their place will be given to another child. 
Please ensure your child is provided with the appropriate clothing/footwear for all weathers. 

 
If you have any suggestions or ideas for extra-curricular clubs you would like to see on offer, we would appreciate your 
comments. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

  Miss Edmunds 
PE Coordinator 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Clubs Permission Form 
 

Child’s name…………………………………………………. Class………………………………….. 
 

Please indicate arrangements for collection of your child 

My child will be collected from the main office after the extra-curricular clubs by:  …………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Please state if your child has any medical conditions: ………………………………………………………………………. 

Clubs: My child would like to join the following clubs. 

Day Club Time Pupils Leader/s and Location √ 

Monday Boys football 3:20pm – 4:30pm Years 5 & 6 Mr Macdonald & Mr Morson 
(field) 

 

Monday Book/reading club 3:20pm – 4:20pm Years 1 & 2 Miss Edmunds (LVH)  

Tuesday 
 

Football (mixed)   3:30pm – 4:30pm Years 2, 3 & 4 Mr Macdonald and Mr Morson 
(field) 

 

Tuesday Girls football   3:30pm – 4:30pm Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Mr Macdonald and Mr Morson 
(field) 

 

Wednesday  Athletics club (invite 
only) 

  3:20pm - 4:30pm Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Mr Macdonald and Mr Morson 
(field) 

 

Thursday TT Rockstars 3:20pm - 4:20pm Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Mrs Lawrence (Greece class)  


